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MINUTES FROM DKC MEMBERSHIP MEETING: September 20, 1993
Qe

Program: Presented by Dr. Charles Loops, DVM from Pittsboro, N. C. on Homeopathy,
an alternative veterinary medicine.

Meeting called to order by President, Stella Maunsell.

Minutes from May 17, 1993 meeting read and approved as read.

Treasurer's Report: Checking Account: $ 6,930.73
Savings Account: 83,530.74
FTF: 1,931.33

Cindy continued with her report as pertaining to the land:
0ld rate of interest was 11%--Now 7 1/8%, which amounts to
a savings of $60.00 per month in payments.

Property reassessment: Guess Road property (was) $ 74,983.00
(reassessed ) -138,720.00

(appeal) 106,220.00

Harris Road Property (was) 49,876.00

(reassessed) 50,600.00

(appeal) 45,000.00

AKC Delegate: Steve Wallis reported that AKC is urging early spaying/neutering of pets
(8-16 weeks of age).

Steve passed around a new AKC booklet explaining dog shows for newcomers to the sport.
Membership Chairman, Dave Kimble, distributed ballots for voting for regular membership.

Obedience Report: Cindy Luster reported that fall classes have begun, with an emphasis on
advanced classes this session. All is going well.

Conformation classes: Ken Killinger requested help in getting conformation classes organ-

ized and begun.

Tracking: Emilie Beglane asked for help with the following tracking tests:
November 28th - TD and TDX
February 27, 1994 TDX
April 3, 1994 ™D

Anyone knowing of available land for tracking is asked to please get in touch with
Emilie. Test secretaries are needed for all of the above tests.

Fall Show: Betty Perschel reported that Ann Walthall needs help with hospitality and
informed the membership that Ed Walthall is in the hospital.

Ken Killinger is in charge of building and grounds, Jan Santel needs volunteers to steward
in the obedience rings and Jeanne Simmons Clayton needs volunteers to help at the eye clinic.

'. .Program Chairperson, Betsy Pethick asked for ideas for future programs to be shared with
her.
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Mary Kay Glazer would like to have sdneone help her be available to open the bookcases
for people to borrow books.

Pat Lawrence explained what ADOA means and what contributions that organization makes
to the world of dogs.

Marge White mentioned a notice on the bulletin board regarding Gsps available for
adoption.

It was proposed by the board that Dr. and Mrs. Arthur Ferguson be considered for
onorary life membership in the DKC. Mary Bell reitereated some of the contributions
t the Ferqusons have made to our club — a motion was made to accept the board’'s
There being no further business a motion was made for adjournment.
Respectfully submitted by,

l{.’
Marjorpe J/ White, Secretary
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